
11/10/2022 
 
Dear all staff and pupils who came to harvest in Holy Cross 
Church, 
 
THANKYOU for taking the time and having the energy to 
bring the children to Holy Cross for our school harvest 
celebration. The number of gifts is incredible and I haven't 
counted donations but they will be wonderful too. I know the 
local foodbank will be so pleased with the donations, thank 
you to you all for your generosity in helping others in need.  
Thank you for the children's wonderful and respectful and 
thoughtful behaviour and for their lovely singing as well. For 
those in worship council, please pass on a big thankyou to 
them too, for their enthusiasm as well as their abilities in 
helping lead the service. 
  
The parents and staff can be so proud of their children in 
church this afternoon.  
  
Thankyou once again to you all. I am very proud of our church 
school partnership and very proud as a Governor of the 
school.  
  
Blessings  
Rev Shirley Danby 
Foundation Governor 
 


